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UPDATE:  
STAR Debit Network Merchant Participation Annual Fee 
Waived For First Year 
  
In a previous communication, Chase Paymentech explained how the STAR Debit Network 
recently implemented an annual Merchant Participation Fee. The annual $6 fee is assessed 
per merchant location or website. 
 
Chase Paymentech has decided to absorb this fee for all of our merchants for the first year so 
we can accurately incorporate it into our systems. Therefore, your company will not be 
charged this fee for the first year of the program, which covers September 2012-August 2013. 
 
Please note, however, that beginning September 2013, this annual fee will be passed along to 
your company according to your Chase Paymentech Merchant Agreement. 
 
Contact Us 
If you have questions or need further information, please feel free to contact your Chase 
Paymentech Account Executive. 
 
 
 

Nothing in this letter shall be construed as a waiver of Chase Paymentech’s  
rights and obligations under the Merchant Agreement. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chase Paymentech provides the compilations, summaries and other information contained within “NewsFlash” to serve as general guidelines. While 
we strive to make sure this information is accurate, Chase Paymentech does not warrant the completeness, timeliness or suitability of this 
information for your specific needs. In addition, the compilations, summaries and information contained within this document do not substitute for the 
Association Rules, which are part of your contract with Chase Paymentech. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to serve as your payment processor. We value our partnership and remain committed to providing you the product 
and service solutions you need to increase your operational efficiency. 
 


